
 
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE) 
 

GOAL FOR 
Beaufort County Airports 

Beaufort, SC 
 
Beaufort County hereby publishes proposed overall goals for its Disadvantaged Business 
Enterprise (DBE) Program for FY 2024 – FY 2026 for the County’s Airports.  The proposed 
overall goals for FAA-AIP funded projects in FY 2024 – FY 2026 are the following. 
 

• Beaufort Executive Airport (ARW) – 5.2% 
• Hilton Head Airport (HXD) – 7.0% 

 
For additional information and questions, please contact Mr. Jon Rembold 
at 843-255-2952, during normal business hours.  
 


